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Reverting to in-person voting is a solution looking for a problem.  There is no current 

problem that needs this expensive solution.  No system for voting will be perfect.  

There is the potential for improper votes to be counted and valid votes to be omitted, 

regardless of what system you use.  The current vote-by-mail system has proven to 

be very reliable, both in its convenience to the voters and in its security.,  Going back 

to in-person voting requires hiring and training election day workers at a time when 

that job has become dangerous due to divisive politics.  AND it is NOT more secure. 

 

This is very much a case of "if it ain't broke, don't fix it!". 

 


